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Hires new director for Les petits oursons daycare 
 

 

 

Saint-Paul, June 10 2019 - Henri Lemire, Acting Superintendent of Conseil scolaire Centre-Est, is pleased 
to announce that Mrs. Pauline Szucs will assume the position of Director of 
the Les petits oursons daycare in St. Paul. Mrs. Szucs will commence on 
August 1, 2019 following a transition period with Mrs. Quesnel. 
 
The school board's top priority is to provide quality programming in a safe 
and caring environment for all children and students. It is in this context that 
Pauline Szucs joins the Les petits Oursons team to continue offering quality 
services and innovation as an Early Learning Child Care Centre. 
 
Mrs. Szucs trained as a childcare provider in pre-school and primary 
education. Since 2012, she has played a valuable role having as her main 
responsibility the well-being and wholesome development of pre-school children. Her inherent 
understanding of early childhood needs, combined with her desire to acquire new strategies, emphasizes 
the qualities sought in a director of a Francophone daycare centre. 
 
"I am committed to enriching the overall development of young children. I am proud of my Francophone 
heritage and of my work in early childhood. I have a strong understanding of the early childhood field and 
I believe I have the requisite skills set for this position," says Ms. Szucs.  
 
"We are very pleased to welcome Mrs. Pauline Szucs to the francophone daycare team. Her attributes will 
reinforce our vision for early childhood development. Her past experience and training, as well as her plans 
to further her training are a great combination for the realization of our mission," said Josée Verreault, 
Assistant Superintendent. 
 
The entire Centre-Est team and the St. Paul parents take this opportunity to sincerely thank Mrs. Sophie 
Quesnel for her outstanding work as the daycare's director. We wish madame Sophie every success in 
her future endeavors in New Brunswick! 
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